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27 June 2022 

Dear Laura 

Please accept our late apologies to your reply following a question on notice at the Inquiry into School 

infrastructure in New South Wales.   

 I wish to advise that there were no changes to the transcript from Laura Stalley. 

 We have been trying to track down more information regarding Yanco, which we took on notice. Please 

find below what we have found out. 

“We are unsure of what the delays are with the female dormitories at Yanco Agriculture College. On 

the 26th May the Hon. Sarah Mitchell, MLC attended the school and discussed the plans for the upgrade 

of the boarding facilities. The next stage of school community consultation in relation to this project 

will occur towards the end of June. This information was gained from Yanco Agricultural High School's 

Facebook page on the 26th May 2022. We have also been informed that they should have had a meeting 

of the reference group soon.   ICPA-NSW will continue to find out more information and track the 

progress of the upgrade to these dormitories” 

  

Apologies once again for our late response. 

  

Kind Regards, 

Libby McPhee 
Secretary 




